


Mr. Gurtler also refers to how closely he works with Central Bedfordshire Council, yet fails to 
mention Airparks parking facility located at Slip End. This has a capacity of 4000+ vehicles, and 
again is always full and has been in operation for 20+ years.


These are huge car parks with a combined parking capacity on a par with the long/mid term 
capacity at the airport. They cannot be missed or forgotten, but they could be considered to 
undermine the airports car park management plan, as well as the surface access strategy. Also, 
the major airlines operating from the airport actively promote and sell what they call, “cheap 
airport parking” at these 2 sites via their flight booking engines.


Yours faithfully

Richard Choppin





